June 20, 2010
 

Hello Everyone!

 

As you prepare for our week together in Antigua, please gather the following items to bring with you.   We will be uploading additional handouts that you will need to the PbWorks course sight.  We plan to have all of those uploaded by the end of the day on Monday June 21. We ask that you organize all the materials and bring them with you to Antigua. Make copies of notes pages for any new powerpoints (or put them on your laptop and take notes as we go through them).  We will ask that you bring printed copies of some handouts.  We'll let you know which ones to print if you will be bringing a laptop computer with you.   

 

If you have a laptop, you may want to bring it along (totally optional…but highly recommended!!!)

 

Here’s your checklist:

 

· Your philosophy of teaching and learning (this was a required assignment in Internet Course) - printed copy of this

· Copies of all other written assignments completed during the Internet course for Mano a Mano (can be on your laptop if you bring that with you; if not, bring a hard copies)  

· Copies of PowerPoint’s and articles from the Internet course (can be on your laptop if you bring one)

· A copy of the standards you are using (can be on your laptop if you bring one)

· Your ECERS-R or SACERS results as well as the actual booklet

· CLASS manuals for those who received on in October (k-grade 3)

· Your presentation regarding the Action Plan you started putting together way back in Fall 2009

· Any photos or videos you’d like to share of your classroom

· Any examples of your teaching you’d like to share

· Anything for which you have documentation that you are proud of and fits

· into the topics we’ve been covering

· A copy of the report card (or progress report) format you are currently

· using

· CD’s of children’s music that you especially enjoy

· Blank CD’s in case you want to copy someone else’s music!

· Flash drive

· If you purchased a Developmentally Appropriate Practices book from NAEYC, please bring that
 

Remember that this is an excellent opportunity to share information with one another!
 

Ellen & Cathy
